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19 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to invite you to an information evening on Wednesday 27 September at 
6.30pm.  
 
The purpose of the evening is to give you information about Edward Peake’s transition to a 
secondary school, share the plans so far with you but also for you to become involved in 
shaping the future school so that it meets the needs of our growing community. It’s an 
exciting and unique opportunity! 
 
Parking will be made available on the playground. Please make your way to the Megahall 
when you arrive for a short address from a member of the Central Bedfordshire Council 
Schools for the Future Team and the Headteacher. 
 
Following this, there will be an opportunity for you to ask questions of CBC officers, the 
headteacher and leadership team, inclusion team or subject leaders, all of whom will be 
available for you to talk to and discuss your child’s continuing journey at Edward Peake. 
 
Please complete the attached form to indicate whether you wish to join us for the evening. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUs8OigKdjcVAWFElXxwzxcKKZYfo_07PAdFN
j_NZ99qkwCw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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